
FSAC MINUTES 

April 22, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1:10 pm by Guy Munday. 

 

Members Present:  Jeff Gadzia, Hillary Gilmartin, Tom Gilmartin, Deanna Hurst, Guy Munday, Tom 

Reynolds, and Sue Sharp. 

Staff Present:  Jacqui Edward, Amanda Lara. Gina Silva, Wesley Shryock.  Absent – Malissa Rodriguez. 

Board Liaison:  Dain Hurst - absent 

 

Approval of Agenda and approval of March Minutes. 

 

Background:  Amanda Lara has been with the F & B Administration front office for 8 years.  Jacqi Edward 

has been a cook for two years.  Their positions will be changing soon. 

Amanda 

Overview:  They are short staffed.  Still need one cook and two pantry cooks.  Also, they have two 

openings on the patio.  With the pool opening soon, they will need even more help.  The biggest 

problem they have is most of the available help are high school kids.  They would like to promote from 

within. 

Saloon – prices will go up on entertainment nights with a $1.00 additional charge during that time. 

 Karoke every 2nd and 4th Saturday. 

 Hoping for entertainment every Friday and Saturday. 

Mulligan Room – Keri is the Supervisor. 

 

 

Association dues are going up from $1,640. To $1,776. for this coming year.  Included in the new amount 

is a one-time special assessment of $19.00 per lot for expanding and upgrading the Mulligan Room 

kitchen. 

Easter Dinner went well.  The in-house baked carrot cake was highly rated. 

Mother’s Day is up in the air. 

 



 

Wes Shryock, General Manager 

 February and March food sales beat all expectations. 

 Banquet events – there will be different menus for Member events versus Club  events. 

 The Mulligan Room was closed for a day for deep cleaning, painting, and general sprucing up.  

The Mulligan Room menu will be undergoing a quarterly review to determine what is selling and 

what is not.  Also, review pricing. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:56 pm. 

 

The next meeting of the FSAC will be on May 19, 2022 at 1:00 pm. 


